
 

 
 
 
 
 

        

The project is co-financed from state budget funds allocated by the Minister of Science as part of the "Excellent Science II" 
program. 

 
Dear Ladies and Gentlemen 

 
The Department of Functional Food Products Development,  

the Wroclaw University of Environmental and Life Sciences  
together with the Polish Food Technologists’ Society Wroclaw 

 
are delighted to announce our upcoming 10th conference on "Quality and Safety in Food 

Production Chain", a pivotal event dedicated to address the critical aspects of ensuring the highest 
standards in food production, analysis and distribution. This conference aims to bring together 
industry experts, researchers, and professionals to share insights, discuss challenges and explore 
innovative solutions for maintaining the integrity of the food production chain. 

 

10th International Conference 
on  

“QUALITY AND SAFETY IN FOOD PRODUCTION CHAIN”  
will take place in  

Wroclaw at 12-13 September 2024 
 

Plenary Sessions within the Conference (English only) will cover the following issues: 
 

1. Innovative food products, nutrition and consumer behaviour.  
2. New trends in food technology and packaging systems  
3. Food analytics 
4. Traditional, regional and functional food 
5. Quality and Safety Systems in food production chain 

 
 

The conference fee i.e. 250 Euro regular and 200 Euro discounted for students and PhD students 
covers conference proceedings, lunches and coffees, banquet, publishing of granted papers. The fee 
does not cover travel and accommodation costs. Posters will be presented only in electronic form.  

 
 
More details are coming very soon. 
In case of questions please contact us on e-mail: dffpd@upwr.edu.pl  
 
Our address for correspondence: 
The Department of Functional Food Products Development 
37 Chelmonskiego Str., 51-630 Wroclaw, Poland 
tel. +48 71 3207774, +48 71 3207781,  

Organizing Committee 
dr hab. Małgorzata Korzeniowska 

dr hab. Anna Dąbrowska 


